
 

 

Monday 27 August 2018  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear valued stakeholder  

 

In July we contacted you to let you know that the Council had placed the construction of 

the Gawler Place Upgrade project on hold while alternate design proposals were worked 

through to ensure that it was more closely aligned to the original $7.85 million budget and 

delivers value for money to ratepayers. 

 

At this time, the Lord Mayor Martin Haese also communicated with a number of traders, 

businesses and building owners in Gawler Place to talk about the project and to listen to 

their feedback.   

 

This letter is to update you on where the project is up to and what you can expect in the 

coming months. 

 

Alternate design proposals are being developed for the upgrade of Gawler Place and will 

be presented to Council for consideration at its meeting on 11 September 2018.  Key 

features of these alternate design proposals, consistent with the original project scope, 

include street trees, public spaces and areas for outdoor dining, improved lighting and 

provision for taxis, loading zones and accessible parking. 

 

We will be back in touch with you following this meeting to communicate the outcomes 

and next steps for the project.  

 

Please note that no matter the outcome of this meeting, no construction works will 

be occurring over the Christmas and New Year trading period.  

 

Thank you again for your support of the Gawler Place upgrade project and for your 

patience while these alternate design proposals are being investigated and considered.   

 

You can stay up to date at yourfurtureadelaide.com.au or get in touch with us at 

feedback@gawlerplaceupgrade.com.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Beth Davidson-Park 

Director-Operations  
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